
Division of Music Ensemble Audition Information 
 

Placement auditions for the Division of Music ensembles take place at the beginning of the fall semester. If you are a current 
student non-music major and wish to audition for the Meadows Wind Ensemble or Meadows Symphony Orchestra, please 
contact the Division of Music to have an audition time scheduled in the designated block for your instrument. Students 
should prepare a solo and orchestral excerpts as assigned and be prepared to sight-read.  
 
Placement auditions for the Meadows Choral Ensembles are available to non-music majors. If you have questions, please 
contact the director of Choral Activities: Pamela Elrod Huffman 


